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I support mail voting in Oregon because it makes voting more convenient, secure, 

and accessible. Mail ballots give voters sufficient time to research issues and 

candidates, leading to more thoughtful participation. Oregon's vote-by-mail system 

consistently achieves high voter turnout rates and saves money by eliminating the 

need for traditional polling stations. Additionally, using paper ballots increases 

election security and allows accurate auditing, enhancing public trust in election 

outcomes. Overall, vote-by-mail strengthens democracy by encouraging widespread 

voter participation. 


